
 
 

 
 

Phone: (231) 533-8213 vlgclerk@bellairemichigan.com Fax: (231) 533-4183 

202 N. Bridge Street 
PO Box 557 

Bellaire, MI 49615 

October 24, 2024 

 

SUBJECT: Notification of new meter equipment installation. 

 

Dear Water Customer: 

 

As you may know, currently The Village of Bellaire Department of Public Works 

staff have been reading water meters with a handheld reader while walking from 

house to house. The Village has received new equipment to read this information 

from a vehicle via radio reader. The DPW staff members will be installing this new 

radio read equipment for water meters in the next few weeks. With the new reading 

equipment, our DPW staff will be able to collect this information while driving 

around the Village and focus their time elsewhere in maintaining our community. 

 

 

Why are you receiving this letter? 

 

In order to install this equipment a DPW staff member may need access to the 

inside of your home for the equipment change necessary for a proper reading for 

your account. We will need you to call the office at 231-533-8213 to schedule a 

time that you will be available to allow our staff in your home. This should only 

take about 15 minutes. 

 

While installing this new equipment, our staff will also be able to inventory the 

service lines inside your home to help determine if your water service line is made 

of lead.  

 

Please contact the Village of Bellaire offices at 231-533-8213, or the Department 

of Public Works garage at 231-533-6414 if you have any questions regarding this 

letter.  


